SILVER POINT SCHOOL

An English Medium Co-educational School, Affiliated to CBSE
Phone : 24051004, 9230070304 / 09
E-Mail ID: silverpointschool@gmail.com

05.06.2023
IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dear Parents and Students

Greetings from Silver Point School !

Due to the ongoing heat wave and the directives by the West Bengal State Govt. no physical classes

will be held from 8" = 14™ June 2023. On 15" June 2023 the physical classes will resume with the
attached PT-1, and UT- | schedule.

However for completion of syllabus and to continue with the curriculum, online classes will resurne
from 8" — 14" June 2023 as per time table which will be forwarded soon.

Instructions to be followed once the School reopens on 15" June 2023.

1. Meeting time of parents with the teachers will be from 3.15-3.30 p.m. from Monday to Friday,
regarding any complaints or problems and not before that in any circumstances.

2. No tiffin box, water bottle, project work, etc will be handed over to the students within the
school hours by the parents or guardians after 9.15 a.m.

3. Once the students are inside the school premises the students will not be allowed to leave the
school in any circumstances, only if the Infirmary / School’s nurse advices for the same.

4. Mobile phones for students are strictly not allowed in the school from the day the School
reopens after the summer vacation, i. e on 15" June 2023.

5. On special occasions or emergency, the students may bring their mobile phones along with an
application from the parents / guardians only. The respective mobile phones are to be handed
over to the Accounts Office by 9.30 a.m. duly tagged by writing the name, class and section of
the students.

6. Within the school hours, No students will be allowed to use the mobile phones /any other
electronic devices without the prior permission from the Principal / Vice Principal. Members of
the Photography Club also must follow the rule.

7. No smart watches are allowed. If found, it will lead to the confiscation of the same by the
Authority.

Hope you are enjoying your holidays and we look forward to see you all in School at the earliest.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Suchanta ycho dhury
Principal




